
From: mary s
To: mary s; Brian Murphy; Phillips, Kim (NRCan/RNCan)
Subject: Re: Draft OH&S Regulations
Date: December 8, 2017 22:54:23

FYI

From: mary s 
To: Roger Maharajh ; Brian Murphy 
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 11:48 PM
Subject: Draft OH&S Regulations

Hi Roger,

I have finished reviewing the draft OH&S Regulations, for the most part everything contained in phase 3
looks good. I did meet with several department heads here on Hibernia to discuss several topics.

Reproductive toxin & pregnancy ...
page 19 # 27
This section talks about breastfeeding which I guess we can leave in the OH&S Regulations but if a
woman is planning on becoming pregnant or is breastfeeding they should require clearance from an
Occupational Health Provider prior to traveling offshore.

Rechargeable Batteries
page32 # 76
This does not really apply to us. We have UPS (uninterrupted power supply) batteries but there is no risk
of hydrogen release. All our batteries are sealed, we use our MSDS and a competent electrician works
with these batteries.

Respiratory Protection
page 35 #86
Everything looks good.

Medics
page 42 # 106
1c) The Medic does not accompany ill employee to-shore.
A Nurse or Physician would come out on the chopper to accompany an ill employee to-shore.

Investigation Report
Page 53 # 132
Everything looks good, yes it is 14 days after an occurrence that the investigation report must be
submitted to the operator, committee & the board.

Blasting
Page 54 # 135-137
Everything looks good.

Roger I will cc Kim Phillips on this email & if anyone has any other questions please feel free to email me.
I am on nights 6:00pm to 6:00am for the next two weeks.
Regards,
Mrs. Carmelita Synyard
Chief Shop Steward W/UNIFOR
Roustabout W/Parker Drilling
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